February 25, 2011
Stone Bridge Boys Lacrosse Tryout Results

Dear Student/Athlete, 



I would like to thank you again for your participation in the team tryouts for this year’s Stone Bridge Lacrosse team.  I truly appreciate your time and hard work these past few days, and enjoyed the effort that you put in.  



As a result of your tryout, I would like you congratulate you on being invited to be a member of this year’s Varsity team.  We have high expectations for you and for the team; the other coaches and I (in conjunction with you) aim to make this an enjoyable, rewarding and successful season.  

We look forward to working with you this year, and will see you tomorrow at practice.  


Sincerely,


Scott Mitchell


Head Coach, Stone Bridge Boys Lacrosse


Scott.Mitchell@lcps.org 
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Dear Student/Athlete, 



I would like to thank you again for your participation in the team tryouts for this year’s Stone Bridge Lacrosse team.  I truly appreciate your time and hard work these past few days, and enjoyed the effort that you put in.  



As a result of your tryout, I would like you congratulate you on being invited to be a member of this year’s JV team.  We have high expectations for you and for the team; the other coaches and I (in conjunction with you) aim to make this an enjoyable, rewarding and successful season.  

We look forward to working with you this year, and will see you tomorrow at practice.  


Sincerely,


Scott Mitchell


Head Coach, Stone Bridge Boys Lacrosse


Scott.Mitchell@lcps.org
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Dear Student/Athlete, 



I would like to thank you again for your participation in the team tryouts for this year’s Stone Bridge Lacrosse team.  I truly appreciate your time and hard work these past few days, and enjoyed the effort that you put in.  



However, we regret to inform you that we do not have a position open at this time that fits your abilities.    

If you would like to discuss this further, as well as possible ways that you could still contribute to the program, please email me promptly so that we can schedule a time to confer in the near future.   



I encourage you to continue to work hard, and consider trying out again next season.


Sincerely,


Scott Mitchell


Head Coach, Stone Bridge Boys Lacrosse


Scott.Mitchell@lcps.org
